
From: Hank Vandoornik [hankv@imj.org.il] [mailto:hankv@imj.org.il]  

Sent: Sunday, November 24, 2013 8:20 AM 
To: Ilan Rebibo || A. Univers Transit Ltd. 

Subject: RE:  

 
Good morning Ilan, 
 
It was a pleasure working with you on all these shipments!  
It was very helpful that you were really on top of things all the time and that you answered my 
questions immediately.  
I am also very happy that the shipment of the masks went so very smoothly. Between you and 
me: shipments from and for our archeological department are always very delicate and 
complicated and it is a good for you that everything went so well with Haim….. 
 
Besides all this, you are a very pleasant person to work with and I am looking forward working 
with you on more projects. 
 
Have a good day! 
 
Henk Vandoornik 
The Israeli Museum 

 


